

WALKING SCHOOL EMAIL

Hello, 
    We would like to invite you to Eastview's annual Grade 8 Fun Day taking place on Thursday, May 28th! There is a lot taking place on Grade 8 Day this year so we would like to arrange a few class visits to your school in the month of May.

    On May 6th, we would like to come in and talk to the student's about Grade 8 Day to give them a rundown of exactly what's going to be happening on that day, as well as hand out permission and food forms. This hopefully wont take any longer than 10 minutes.

     May 13th will be the deadline to hand in the permission and food forms and we will be coming in to collect the forms and refresh the students on what is happening and answer any questions.

    On May 20th we will be emailing all of our feeder schools with a list of their grade 8 students and the theme that each student is assigned for Grade 8 Day. Each student is encouraged to come dressed accordingly to the theme that they are assigned on May 28th. 

    It would be greatly appreciated if you could reply back to this email with a list of your grade 8 students and their gender so we can start assigning groups.  In addition, could you please provide us your schools schedule or a few specific times you would prefer us to visit, so we know what time we could arrive on May 6th. 

    If you have any questions please email us and we will be sure to reply as soon as we can!

    ​Hope to hear from you soon!

Thannks
Tiana Gallant & Nicole Castillo
(Link Crew students running the Grade 8 Day event) ​




